New I Pad Program
As part of the Teacher Learning
and Leadership Program, we
are excited to share news
about our | Pad program. This
is one way we are able to
continue linking 21st century
technology with purposeful
learning opportunities for our
students.

Ms. Romanowski and Mr.
Dobias will be using this
technology to increase student
engagement in both
mathematics and science.

Grade 9

Laptop Program

Parent & Student
Information Night
regarding the distribution
and procedure for the
laptops will be done
before September 23rd,
2011. Please continue to
check the Board website
for details. A telephone
message will also be sent
home.

Pargnt Couneil
Nominations

Mn invitation is gxtgnded to all
pargnts to join the Catholic
dchool fddvisory Council for
this school ggar. Nomination

forms arg availablg on the

Board website or through the
school’s administrativg
assistant, Mrs. louisg
Madore., by calling 268-4501
€xt. 4130.

Pleasg consider this
opportunity to be involved in

gour child’s gducation. The
first meeting is scheduled for
Wedngsdag, Septembger 28th,
2011 ® 6:00 p.m.—School
lsibrary.

Sept. 15th and 22nd
NEOAA Golf Tournaments

=< Sept. 13th—16th
s Stratford Trip




